Stagecoach Road
from the Roundabout at | SHAKOPEEIMN
CR 101 to 13th Avenue SHAKOPEE

The City of Shakopee is proposing a project to

reconstruct the pavement on Stagecoach Road from east When:

of the roundabout at CR 101 to just beyond 13th Avenue. Tuesday, December 6th
from 5-7 p.m.

We invite you to an open house to discuss the

components of the project, and specifically alternatives Where:

related to pedestrian and cyclist accommodations. The Shakopee City Hall

City is considering options for an off-road trail or on-street 485 Gorman St.,

bike lanes. Layouts will be available and you can discuss Shakopee, MN

the project with staff. The project is scheduled to be 55379

constructed in 2024.



